

November 9, 1981

Mr. Bill Nittler Box 36 Nucla, Colorado 81424

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your letter of October 31st. I am pleased to report your reception and programing details of 10/28/81 from 5:38 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. are correct according to our station logs.

KAZM changed from 1470 kh to 780 kh on October 3rd, 1981 in preparation for night time operation. Our field strength measurements are complete and we are awaiting approval from the F.C.C. to commence night broadcasting. KAZM is 5000 watts, nondirectional day and will be 250 watts (possibly 500 watts) directional at night. We do have to protect Chicago and Reno, but it will be interesting to see if our signal will make it into your area at night.

Again, thank you for your letter and keep listening.

Very truly yours,

David J. Kessel Assistant General Manager

KAZM Radio

Tabback Broadcasting Company

DJK:sk